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Introducing…Your NEW FPI Testers Website! 
Your new website is up and running. We think 

you’re going to like it!  Here are some tips for 
getting started:  

 To access the new system for the first 
time go to www.fpitesters.com. 

 Click on "Login". 

 Click on "Forgot Password". 

 Enter the email address we have on file 
for you.  A temporary password will be 

sent to this address. 

 Use the temporary password to log in, 
then you will be able to change your 
login password to one of your choosing. 

If you have any problems logging in when 

following these instructions, contact our 
Customer Care Department.  We’ll be glad to 
help you get started!  

Let’s Play! 
Let’s have some fun as you get to know your 

new recruiting system!  Beginning Monday, 
September 22nd, we’ll hold five weekly 

challenges.  These challenges will highlight 
specific features of the new website.   

For each challenge you complete  you will be 
entered into a drawing to win a $100 gift card.  
If you complete all five challenges you could 

win our grand prize of $500!  Stay tuned, and 
keep an eye out for our challenge emails! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How Do I Find My Available Tests? 
It’s easy!  Here’s how: 

 Log in to FPI Testers.com. 

 Click on My Account. 

 In the navigation bar click on Available 

Tests. 

 Click on Take Survey for any test that 

interests you. 

 

How Do I Find Tests For My Kids? 
You’re going to love this new feature!  Your kids’ 

available tests will appear right under yours! 
There is no need to log in under separate 
accounts anymore…it’s all done in one place.  
 

Want to try it out?  Look for test number 09895 in 
your kids’ available tests.  It’s our first kids’ test in 
the new system.  We need kids ages 7 to 12 for 
this test which goes on Saturday, September 13th 
in Plymouth.   
 
 

 

Customer Care: 
763.354.2776 
9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 
www.fpitesters.com 
 

  Thank You For Being An FPI Tester! 

    Sharing Your Opinion Pays! 

 

 

 

 
 


